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Dear ·22(1) 

Re: Request for Access to Records under the Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act (the "Act") 

I am responding to your request of July 4, 2016 for: 

1. City of Vancouver records in regards to the installation of traffic cameras on 
the Granville Street bridge, its off I on ramps, and nearest intersection to 
each. 

2. A copy of the decision why traffic cameras Granvil le Street Bridge were not 
installed. 

All responsive records are attached. Some information in the records has been severed, 
(blacked out) under s.13(1) and s.22(1) of the Act. You can read or download this section 
here: http: I lwww. bclaws.ca/EPLibraries/bclaws_new/ document!ID/freeside/96165_00 

Under section 52 of the Act you may ask the Information &. Privacy Commissioner to review 
any matter related to the City's response to your request. The Act allows you 30 business 
days from the date you receive this notice to request a review by writing to: Office of the 
Information ft Privacy Commissioner, info@oipc.bc.ca or by phoning 250-387-5629. 

If you request a review, please provide the Commissioner's office with: 1) the request 
number assigned to your request (#04-1000-20-2016-237); 2) a copy of this letter; 3) a copy 
of your original request for information sent to the City of Vancouver; and 4) detailed 
reasons or grounds on which you are seeking the review. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Freedom of Information Office at foi@vancouver.ca if 
you have any questions. 

City Hall 453 West 12th Avenue Vancouver BC V5Y 1V4 vancouver.ca 
City Clerk's Department tel: 604.873.7276 fax: 604.873.7419 



Yours truly, 

Barbara J. Van Fraassen, BA 
Director, Access to Information 
City Clerk's Department, City of Vancouver 
Email: Barbara. van(raassen@vancouver.ca 
Telephone: 604.873.7999 

Encl. 
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From: "Ballard. Elizabeth" 
To: "Corporate Info" <CCINFO@vancouver.ca> 

Date: 2/24/2012 12:16:39 PM 
Subject: FW: Granville Bridge 

Please reallocate to Neal Carley, Director of Streets. Responsibil ity for bridges falls under Streets Division. 
Thanks 
Elizabeth 

----- Original Message ----­
From: Wallinger, Kevin 
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 11 :02 AM 

To: Chou, Winston; Stevens, Daniel 
Subject: RE: Granville Bridge 

Sorry Winston, 

Not much we can suggest, as our cameras are only deployed for planned major/special events. Other than traffic 
cameras r l;j(l) 

.ljp} 

~-:-ljp} 

Kevin Wallinger 

Director of Emergency Management 
City of Vancouver 

Mailing Address: 

453 West 12th Street 
Vancouver, BC 
V5Y 1V4 

Ph 604.829.4370 Fax 604.829.4499 

-----Original Message----­
From: Chou, Winston 
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 10:34 AM 
To: Stevens, Daniel; Wallinger, Kevin 

Subject: FW: Granville Bridge 

Do you guys have a standard response to inquiries like these? Looks like she is requesting for security cameras. 

-----Original Message----­
From: Anthony, Warren 

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2012 2:37 PM 
To: Chou, Winston 

Subject: FW: Granville Bridge 

Hi Winston, 

I 



Had a talk with Toby Lewis about this email and he said to forward it to you.

Cheers,

-----Original Message-----
From: Engineering Records Management
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2012 11:41 AM
To: Anthony, Warren
Subject: Re: Granville Bridge

Dear Warren,

Your name appears when I call over to the number we have for inquiries: 873 7912

Is this something you can assist with? 

Can you please respond to  regarding their concerns about the lack of traffic
cameras on the Granville Bridge.

If you are unable to assist with the citizen's request, please reply to: info@vancouver.ca

Regards,

Taryn
City of Vancouver
3-1-1 Contact Centre

----- Original Message -----
From:        
Sent:           2012-02-16 09:04:32.0
To:             engineering@vancouver.ca
Subject:                Granville Bridge

I am writing today to complain that this bridge does not have any camera on it, even though there are 8 lanes of traffic! 

Why does it not have one when there are others that do?

My  From what I can
determine from the Vancouver police and the coroner's office, there is a gap of 4 hours that no one can explain what
happened to  Shameful in a city this big and so forward thinking in so many ways but obviously not
in the ones that really count.

I would like to have a response to this complaint and suggest strongly that one is installed as this has been a terrible
time and questions cannot be answered and obviously never will be because there was no camera.  I do not want
another family to have to accept less than the facts like we have had to. 

I don't want another family to experience this tragedy.

Thank you.

s.22(1)

s.22(1)

s.22(1)

s.22(1)

s.22(1)



P   Before printing, please think about the Environment



From: "VTOC Account" <VTOC.Account@vancouver.ca>
To: "Chou, Winston" <winston.chou@vancouver.ca>

"Lewis, Toby" <Toby.Lewis@vancouver.ca>
"Peacocke, Neal" <Neal.Peacocke@vancouver.ca>

Date: 2/1/2010 4:03:05 PM
Subject: FW: Proposed new camera view - Granville Bridge

Gentlemen:

Please see suggestion below from TMC.

Thanks,
Mike

______________________________________________

From:   TMC Account 

Sent:   Sunday, January 31, 2010 8:49 AM

To:     VTOC Account

Subject:        Proposed new camera view - Granville Bridge

Any thoughts about program a new named view of the Granville Bridge from the Granville & Broadway Camera?  May be
useful to have a view of this bridge in-bound to downtown.

Doug M



From: "Lam, Jason" <jason.lam@vancouver.ca>
To: "Lewis, Toby" <Toby.Lewis@vancouver.ca>

Date: 7/8/2016 10:11:35 AM
Subject: Granville Bridge FOI Request

Attachments: RE: Granville Street Bridge.msg

Toby,
 
Please see attached for e-mail related to Granville Street Bridge.
 
Granville & Nelson traffic cameras were operational Thursday, October 20, 2011.  Please note that this
information is what I have on an Excel spread sheet.  However, I cannot find the e-mail that refereed to this
date.
 
Same for Granville & Broadway, I have just the year, 2008, noted in the spread sheet.
 
Thank you,
 
Jason Lam
City of Vancouver, Engineering Services
t: 604-873-7381
 



From: "Chou, Winston" <winston.chou@vancouver.ca>
To: "Roberts, Tony" <tony.roberts@vancouver.ca>

Date:
Subject: RE: Granville Street Bridge




